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***Boil Order in Effect*** 

 

Date:  5/19/25 

To: Village residents located at east of the Union Pacific Railroad 

Subject: BOIL ORDER 

 

Due to a hit water main your water had to be shut down Monday 5/19/25.  Repairs 

are underway and your water will be restored as soon as possible. 

All Customers living in the above area should boil water for at least five minutes 

before using.  This is a precautionary measure. 

The boil order will remain in effect until laboratory sampling confirms that water 

quality has been fully restored.  Notifications will be posted at that time.  

 

Please call our office at 815-427-8177 if you have any questions or need further 

information. 

 

Thank you for your patience 

 


